
Callander Community Council 

Meeting on Monday 8th February 2021 

 

Planning Matters Report – Week 03 

 

Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park  

 

Planning Applications 

The spreadsheet shows that there are just two new applications to consider: 

• 2020/0283/DET – there have been some indications of neighbour objections but 
they are not yet available to view. I have requested an extension to the period 
for comments to be received and allow for proper consideration. There may be 
more to report by Monday’s meeting. 

• 2020/0286/ADV – 3 road-side signs to be erected for ‘Camping By Permit Only’. 
1 to be on the Invertrossachs Road and 2 on the A821. No objection from 
Stirling Council Roads Department. 

 

 

David Moore 

Planning Correspondent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


